
CONTRIBUTION TO THE IRVINE EMPLOYEE EMERGENCY FUND 

The Irvine Employee Emergency Fund (IEEF) was founded in 1991 after an IUSD employee was severely 

injured in a motorcycle accident.  District employees wanted to contribute financially toward his 

rehabilitation and IEEF was formed.  Not only was the short-term goal for one employee met but, 

through on-going payroll deductions, long-range goals were established to assist IUSD employees in the 

future.  Grants have been awarded for catastrophic loss of home/property, natural disasters, one-time 

medical emergencies, accidents, and/or loss of income. 

Irvine Public Schools Foundation (IPSF) has fiduciary responsibility of the funds and the IEEF committee 

has the responsibility to oversee the grant/loan application process.  Committee members are 

representatives from the Irvine Teachers Association (ITA), Irvine Administrators Association (IAA), 

California School Employees Association (CSEA), and Irvine Administrative Assistants to the Principals 

(IAAP). 

Grant applications are available from representatives of the above associations. 

A contribution may be made directly to IPSF designating IEEF: 

 Irvine Public Schools Foundation 

 18852 MacArthur Boulevard, Suite 200 

 Irvine, CA 92612 

Contributions may also be made through a ten-month payroll deduction with IUSD.  To enroll in the ten-

month payroll deduction plan, please complete this form and send it to Attention:  Supervisor/Payroll 

Department. 

 

 

I would like to contribute to the Irvine Employee Fund through a ten-month payroll deduction. 

Amount to be deducted each month for IEEF:  $_______________ 

Name: ________________________________  ________________ 

              (Please print name)             (Date) 

______________________________________  ________________ 

                            (Signature)                                                   (Date)                                


